
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Firstly, I would like to say how 

lovely it has been having the 

children back in school again and being able to see 

them interact with their class friends again. 

Everyone has transitioned back to school very well 

and we are all super excited to start face to face 

teaching again.   

 

Our topic for this term is ‘Jurassic Park’. This 

means the children will be reading a variety of 

different fiction and non-fiction books such as ‘If I 

had a dinosaur’ by Alex Barrow & Gabby Dawnay, 

‘How to Grow a Dinosaur’ by Caryl Hart and Ed 

Eaves, and ‘Questions and Answers about 

Dinosaurs’ by Katie Daynes. We will be focusing 

on learning about the different types of dinosaurs, when and where they lived, 

and what it would be like to have our own pet dinosaur.  

  

To support the children over the next four weeks, our  

focus in EYFS will be in the areas of communication and language, personal, 

social and emotional development, and physical development. Wellbeing 

activities will also continue on a regular basis to further support them in their 

transition back to full time school.  
 

Below is a reminder of all the information regarding home learning.  

 

Home Learning Books 

 

During this term, home learning books will not be used and instead a home 

learning sheet was given out in the last home-learning pack you will have 

received. This contained a grid of activities which your child can select one of 

each week. An image of the completed activity can then be emailed to Miss 

Hughes at C.Hughes@teynham.kent.sch.uk. At current, please do not bring 

homework into school and only send it via email.  

 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to book an appointment with the 

class teacher via the office or email at C.Hughes@teynham.kent.sch.uk 

Dates for your diary: 

 

Monday 08th March– 

Return to School for all 

pupils 

 

Friday 19th March -  

Red Nose Day (Come in 

your best superhero 

outfit!) 

 

Wednesday 31st March – 

Easter Service via Zoom 

 

Thursday 1st April – 

Term 4 ends 

 



 

Thank you for your continuing support during this time. 

 

Kind Regards,  
 
Miss Hughes, Mrs Sigsworth & Miss Brown.  
 
 
 
 

 


